
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Capitol District 
MONROE WARD Oregon  Hill 

    Downtown

Gambles hill SECTOR 413 

RICHMOND POLICE DEPARTMENT 
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September, 2018 

Dear Neighbor, 

I am pleased to report that we have maintained our trend of year-

to-date reductions in overall major crime. However, we continue to be 

plagued by motor vehicle thefts and thefts from motor vehicles.  

While the cooler fall temperatures settle in, our officers will be 

working diligently to protect your property. You can help by resisting 

the urge to leave your unattended vehicle running and NEVER leave any 

keys in your vehicle, not even for a moment. Keyless entry key fobs are 

easily left behind, so keep them in your pocket instead of your cup 

holder. Also, please ensure that you remove ALL property from your 

vehicle. Do not leave change, sunglasses, backpacks, etc. in your 

vehicle ever. Even if your car doors are locked, leaving property behind 

can result in a major inconvenience for you and a win for the bad guys.  

Sincerely, 

Lt. Roberts 

 

RESIST THE TEMPTATION!  
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During this 28 Day Cycle, we experienced a 19% increase in major crime. This increase 

was driven mostly by unusually high increases in violent crime, from 4 to 7 and burglaries 

from 3 to 9. Fortunately, our precinct officers and detectives were able to make arrests in 

many of these incidents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


